
          
     

 

 

  

 

From:  
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: I am Robert Persons and would like to express my opinion. 
Date: Sunday, February 28, 2010 2:20:53 AM 

Form details below. 

First Name: Robert 
Last Name: Persons 
Email:  
Telephone: 888-888-8888 
Comments:  The copyright laws in this country are already outrageous, draconian, and tyrannical, and I 
do not support, nor will I follow, any law that adds additional enforcement or expansion of copyright 
laws. 

In regards to part one, I feel that any alleged losses due to the sharing of files online are negligible in 
comparison to the record gains from the increase of popularity, free advertisement, and additional sales. 
There are numerous artists who have gained profit and popularity despite, and even in thanks, online 
file sharing, including Eminem and Nine Inch Nails.  Concerning part two, I feel that the government 
should support the free exchange of information, by repealing or refraining from enforcing copyright, 
patent, trademark, and other baseless laws. I recognize that this  is very unlikely, and therefore request 
that you pursue sane forms of enforcement, such as allowing backups of media. 
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